July 29, 2021

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Air Pollution Control

Permitting Program

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15 Floor

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue

Nashville, TN 37243

To whom it concerns,

Per instruction via a letter from the Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation,
dated July 19, 2021, enclosed is a copy of that letter plus a fifty dollar ($50.00) check required
for the construction permit application filing/processing fee.

If you require additional information or have questions, please contact Kelli Klidzejs at 615-849-
4450.

Sincerely,
Wegmann Automotive USA

”

Matt Jones
Vice President — Operations

CC. Kelli Klidzejs (kelli.klidzejs@wegmann-automotive.com)



STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15" Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue
Nashville, TN 37243
(615) 532-0554 Voice or (615) 532-0614 FAX

July 19, 2021

Mr. Matt Jones, Vice President - Operations
Wegmann Automotive USA Inc.

1715 Joe B. Jackson Parkway
Murfreesboro, TN 37127

Re: Construction Permit Application
Wegmann Automotive USA Inc.
1715 Joe B. Jackson Parkway, Murfreesboro, TN, 37127
Emission Source Reference No. 75-0369-03/Log No. 79163

Dear Mr. Jones,

Your construction permit application dated June 28, 2021 for Lead Extruder Operations was received on June 28,
2021. A determination was made that the application was complete, but that determination, dated July 15, 2021,
was in error.

The responsible official for an air contaminant source is required by paragraph 1200-03-26-.02(5) of the Tennessee
Air Pollution Control Regulations to pay a construction permit application filing/processing fee. Based on the
information provided in your application, the fee for your submittal is fifty dollars [$50.00]. Please pay your fee by
check payable to the Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control and send to the following:

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Air Pollution Control

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue

Nashville, TN 37243

The fee and a copy of this letter must be submitted within sixty (60) days of receipt of this letter so that the Division
can continue to process your application.



Mr. Matt Jones
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July 19, 2021

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Mr. Derek Briggs at 615-532-0550 or
Derek.Briggs@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 75-0369, please reference this number in any further correspondence
with the Division.

Sincerely,
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James P. Johnston, P.E.
Deputy Director
Permitting & Regulatory Development
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